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On Monday, November 4th, 2019 at 11:54 am, a WWD was
reported traveling EB in the WB lanes of I1A-100 at
Edgewood Road. The WWD was not seen on CRTV35,
CRTV38, or CRTV22. Cedar Rapids police were also
unable to locate the WWD.

The WWD is assumed to have entered the 1A-100 WB off-
ramp at Edgewood Rd going the wrong way, but self-
corrected before entering the view of CRTV36.




